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January 17, 1972

Honorable Kenneth Cory
Assembly, District 69

State Capitol, Room 5016
Sacramento, California 95814

Dear Assemblyman Cory:

The Intergovernmental Board on Electronic Data
Processing (IBEDP) is a statutory body of the State
of California consisting of 14 members representing
cities, counties, schools and State agencies. The
Board has the responsibility to establish goals and
objectives for intergovernmental information systems
in California, in addition to establishing general
policies and providing assistance in areas of systems
coordination and privacy. and confidentiality of
information about individuals.

The Board, acting in a clearinghouse function, can
serve you and your staff in matters concerning
electronic data processing and computer privacy and
security by providing information directly to you
or by placing you in contact with those who can
respond to your need.

We are fortunate to have statewide coverage, includ-
ing many local contacts on the policy and technical
levels. The Board is assisted in its duties by a
Technical Advisory Committee made up of data process-
ing managers from throughout the State and a well-
informed policy committee on privacy and security.

Should our services be of assistance, we can be
reached through the Office of the Lieutenant Governor.
Please contact Mr. Philip Simpson, 1400 Tenth Street,
Room 121, Sacramento, California 95814, (916)
445-7866.

Sincerely,
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IGNAZIO VELLA
Chairman
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